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From:

Sent: 12-Aug-2020 07:36
To: LICENSING (Cheshire East);
Subject: Objection to The 8 Farmers Extended Licence Application

Good Morning

I have only just found out about the new application from The 8 Farmers in relation to extending the
outdoor area and serving drinks outside.

My I - 1 d the pub is already having an adverse impact on the quality

of life in the close.
I currently cannot object to this more, for several reasons.
I have already had to recently report the pub to the police and council for -

e Loud noise and swearing during normal hours impacting our standard of living in the close.

e Loud noise, swearing and shouting after hours repeatedly at the weekends till 3am.

e The smell of drugs that comes over the fence and into our gardens

e The drunk patrons getting into cars at 2am to drive home risking their life and others.

e Due to it seems no drink restrictions several fight that breakout each weekend.

» When passing what seems like zero social distancing measures in place endangering the local
community.

e Patrons drunk using the cut through at the top of Harris Close as a toilet on the way home and if im
not mistaken a pick up point for drugs.

I am aware that I chose to live here and that there will be certain noise from the pub, this is of course
acceptable. However, all the above points fall outside how a pub should behave. Its for all the community
not just the patrons that frequent it.

I fear that if the pub cannot adhere to current rules and regulations and is having a negative impact on its
neighbours then these additional extensions will only further expand the existing issues.

For me the pub already needs to be monitored carefully to ensure minimal impact on the surrounding
neighbourhood so these extensions surely cannot be granted till they have these in order as a minimum.

I look forward to your response on this matter and hopefully the declining of this extension at least till
things get better.



I would very much appreciate this to be represented at your meeting on the manor and am more than happy
to be contacted.

Please be kind enough to keep me informed of any developments.

Many thanks



